Little, Gilman-Tepper & Batley, P.A.



July 2, 2012

Sandra Morgan Little[†] Jan B. Gilman-Tepper[‡] Roberta S. Batley[‡]

Eric Peterson epeterson@primebuildersnm.com

Tiffany Oliver Leigh Jennifer M. deGraauw

Re: Thank you

† NM Board Certified Family Law Specialist

* Fellow, American Academy Dear Eric: of Matrimonial Lawyers

† Listed in Best Lawyers in America We are enjoying our new office suite and have you and your company to thank for the many benefits we've realized in this move. Although we've said thank you many times during the construction process, we wanted to summarize in this letter how much we appreciate the quality of your work and the performance of your staff and contractors during this renovation project. We definitely made the right choice when selecting your company to do the work and would gladly do so again and highly recommend you to others.

Our office renovation project is probably one of the smallest projects done by your firm but we always felt like the most important in every contact we had with you and your staff. You responded promptly to our request for a bid. You took the time to review our current office space as well as our proposed space and offered many good suggestions. Surprisingly, you met with the building's management to understand their requirements before meeting with us. This was extremely helpful to the process and not done by any other bidder on our project.

Your response to our numerous changes during the project was always positive and timely in terms of providing us with cost estimates for the changes. You and your staff took the time to understand the changes we were considering and offered some more cost effective solutions.

You were very realistic in terms of the timeframe we could expect for the renovations to be completed. Remarkably, our office was successfully moved on the day we originally planned with all renovations, including our changes, completed. The minor remaining items, such as changing out a door or staining a cabinet, were all completed very quickly.

Our clients and peers routinely remark on the professional and comfortable appearance of our office suite. Thank you for being such a significant part in ensuring our first impression with clients is a positive one.

Very truly,

Roberta S. Batley

For the Firm